
News from a Classroom Far, Far, Away 

4E 

Welcome Back 

Welcome back to school! I am so excited for our year to begin. I 

hope all the “Young Jedi” are as well.  

This is my fourth year in 4th grade, and I could not think of a better 

grade to be in. We do so many exciting things in 4th grade, and I 

can’t wait to share them with you all! 

New Things 

We have a new grading system this year called Teacher Ease. As par-

ents and students you should be able to access it through a parent 

portal as you have in the past.  

We have also added a second computer lab in the library, thanks to a 

generous donation! This will allow the student to spend a little more 

time on the computer learning valuable skills such as typing and cod-

ing.  

Behavior 

We will continue with our school-wide STAR buck program as in years 

past. Within our classroom students will earn and have points taken 

away using Class DOJO. Please make sure you sign up as a parent. 

This is one way we can communicate.  Students will be able to spend 

their DOJO points every other week or so.  

 

August Birthdays 

11– Cecilia 

26-Landon H. 

 

Contact Information: 

Phone: 354-4221  Ext. 2106 

Email: everinghamj@oakwood76.0rg 

Class Website: http://
mrseveringham.weebly.com/ 

Upcoming Events 

August 21– 1st regular day 

back!! 

September 4– No School 

(Labor Day) 

 

 

 

 

 

August 21, 2017 

We will celebrate all August 

Birthdays on Friday, August 

25th @ 2:20 pm. 

 

So feel free to send or bring 

treats in :)  


